











Our Christian Values are ★ Stewardship ★ Service ★ Courage ★ Perseverance ★ Hope ★ Kindness ★ Forgiveness ★ Love ★ Friendship ★ Respect ★ Compassion ★ Thankfulness

Wreningham VC Primary School

Friday 05.09.2025 No1

DIARY DATES 2025	
DIANT DATES 2025	
SEPTEMBER	
Mon 22	Braiswick school photographs
OCTOBER	1 0 1
Thurs 2	CL1 Stay and Play 8.30 – 10.00am
Thurs 16	Harvest Festival, Village Hall, 9am
Mon 20	Parents Evening
Tues 21	Parents Evening
Weds 22	Parents Evening
Fri 24	Break Up for Half Term
Mon 27 – Fri 31	Half term Holiday
NOVEMBER	
Mon 3	Back to School
Weds 5	School Flu Vaccinations
Sat 8	Open Morning for new 2026
	parents/children 10.00-12.00
WC: Mon 10	Anti-bullying week
Mon 10	Odd Sock Day
Weds 12-Fri 14	CL4 Residential to Horstead
Fri 14	Children In Need – Wear spots day
Thurs 27	CL1 Stay and Play 8.30-10.00am
DECEMBER	
Mon 2	CL3 Christmas Performance
	9.30am/5.30pm at Village Hall
WC Mon 8	RE Week
Thurs 11	CL1 Christmas Performance
	9.15am in School hall
Mon 15	KS2 Christmas Party
Weds 17	CL2 Christmas Performance
	9.15am at Village Hall
Weds 17	Christmas Lunch
Thurs 18	KS1 Christmas Party
Fri 19	Christingle Service – Wreningham Church 1.30pm
Fri 19	Break Up for Christmas holiday
Mon 22 – Mon	Christmas Holiday
5 Jan	- Constitution of the cons
JANUARY	
Tue 6	Back to School
140	Duck to Jelloof



WELCOME BACK EVERYONE! We hope you all enjoyed a wonderful summer break **SCHOOL** and all the glorious weather. We say hello to all of our new children and families – we

hope you enjoy being part of the Wreningham School community. There have been some lovely smiley faces around school this week as the children settle in and lots of chatter about school holiday fun but mainly the children seem to be loving being back with their friends again and we love seeing them back.

For those new to our school, we provide a weekly newsletter to keep you up to date with information and all that is going on within school. Please keep an eye on our Diary Dates which are always being added to. Our website also has extensive information about Wreningham School.

The staff and Ms Leader all want to say a vey big thank you for the wonderful end of term cards and gifts that they received. They were all very grateful for the generosity and kind wishes.





Hot off the Press - Some great news to start the year - we have been awarded the School Games Platinum Mark again for 2025/26. This reflects the School's outstanding commitment

to physical education and sporting opportunities for all pupils. Well done to Mr Hodge and congratulations to everyone for their hard work in PE, competitions and sports tournaments. What a great achievement!



Please be aware that the side gate by the main school building will be locked at 8:40am with effect from Monday 8th **September.** The gate at the end of the

field will be locked at 8:45am. We ask parents to vacate the school premises as soon as possible in the mornings please. As before, anyone arriving late should enter through the main reception and children should be signed in. Thank you.

Stars of the Week:

Thurs 8

CL1: Charlie/Cadie **CL2:** Ivy/Lockie **CL3:** Hadley/Louie/Luna CL4: William/Freddie

Whole school visit to Norwich Castle

Some reminders as we start the new term:



Please ensure your child has a coat in school for playtime and outside learning as the weather starts to turn autumnal.



If your child needs an inhaler please ensure that a new one has been given into the school office together with an up to date asthma care plan. These will need checked

and updated at the start of each term please.



Mobile phones are not allowed in the school buildings. Children do not need a phone in school but should they have one for a specific reason they will need to hand it in to the

school office at the start of the day. Any visitors will also be asked to hand in mobile phones.



PE DAYS – Children should come into school in PE kit on PE days which are:

Class 1 Monday/Wednesday

Class 2 Tuesday/Thursday

Class 3 Monday/Friday

Class 4 Monday/Friday



Please remember the cut off for lunch orders each week is **8am on Monday morning**.

If you need to change a lunch request after this time please speak to the office. Please note that all 'paid for' meals for KS2 children (year 3 to year 6) must be paid for in advance as the school is unable to carry debt for school meals.



Please also remember to send your child/ren in with a labelled bottle of water and a **fruit/vegetable snack only. Allergen Awareness** – We would like to make parents aware that we have

children in school with severe nut, sesame, egg and gluten allergies. We are a **nut free school** and we request that no nut based products are sent in with your children. Thank you.



Individual and sibling school photographs will be taken on Monday 22nd September. Pre-school children can be photographed with their

siblings at drop off time. Please can all children come into school wearing full school uniform. If it is PE day please bring PE kits to change in to. Thank you.



Free School Meals – you could be eligible for free school meals. Please check the criteria within the link attached https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals



After school and lunch time clubs will be recommencing soon and letters will be sent home shortly to the relevant year groups.

Tennis club for Yr 1 and Yr2 – letter has been emailed home yesterday and commences next Thursday 11th September, finishing at 4pm. (Please note Tennis club is not running on 18th September)

Multi Sports Club for Class 3 – letter has been emailed home today and commences next Tuesday 9th September, finishing at 4.15pm. (Please note Multi sports club is not running on Tuesday 16th October)

Tag Rugby for Class 4 - will commence next Wednesdsay 10th September finishing at 4.30pm.

Other club information will follow in due course.

Emergency Contacts - In addition to parent contact numbers we are required to hold 2 additional emergency contacts for all children within the school. Please can you ensure that we have the up to date contact details for all children in case of emergency. Also, if you have recently moved or changed family circumstances please do let us know so that we can ensure we hold accurate information. If your child is in KS2 you can do this yourselves by accessing the Pupil Asset Parent Portal. For KS1 children – please email or pop into the school office with additional contacts or any changes. Thank you for your co-operation.



A huge thank you for all the support and sponsorship for Ella's big chop. She has raised **over £1,000** and her hair has been donated to help make a beautiful wig. We

are so grateful for your kindness and generosity. Ella is getting used to her shorter style and her new bouncy curls. **WELL DONE ELLA FROM EVERYONE AT WRENINGHAM.**